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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  
  
On July 06, 2015 at approximately 1123 hours the Wilton Manors Police Department (WMPD) received a 
call from a subject inside a residence located in the 300 block of NE 21 Court and was threatening to 
harm himself with a weapon.  
 
Due to the information received from the subject and being that the subject was barricaded inside the 
residence; WMPD Officers contacted the Fort Lauderdale Police Department (FLPD) and had FLPD SWAT, 
Hostage Negotiators, Canine units, and Road Patrol units respond to assist. Assistance was also provided 
by the Broward Sheriff’s Office (BSO).  
 
Officers had the area blocked and evacuated residences in the area.  
 
After several attempts to communicate with the subject, FLPD SWAT made entry and discovered the 
subject was deceased.  
 
BSO Homicide Detectives were contacted to assist in this investigation.  
 
The identification of the subject will not be released at this time due to an ongoing investigation.  
 
The area is no longer blocked and the residents are able to return to their residences. 
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